
From: Sally Parish   
Sent: 01 April 2025 16:02 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: DL 1/5/25 - S62A/2025/0088 7 Redcatch Road, Bristol, BS4 2EP - National Highways 
response  
 
Dear Leanne, 
 
S62A/2025/008 -  Application for Planning permission for Change of ground 
floor from Class E to 1no. residential flat, including removal of shopfront, 
partial demolition of rear extension, and erection of a ground floor rear 
extension, at 7 Redcatch Road, Bristol, BS4 2EP  
 
Thank you for consulting National Highways on the above application. We are 
responsible for operating, maintaining and improving the Strategic Road Network 
(SRN) in England which in relation to the application site includes the M32 and M5 
motorways. 
 
Given the scope, scale and proximity of the site to our network we have no 
comments to make on the application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sally 
 
Sally Parish, Highways Development Management, South West Operations 
National Highways | Ash House | Falcon Road | Sowton Ind. Estate | Exeter | EX2 
7LB 

  

  

 
For information about our engagement with the planning system please visit 
https://highwaysengland.co.uk/our-work/planning-and-the-strategic-road-network-in-
england/ 
 




